From: Matthew Coyne [mailto:matthew.coyne@banbury.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 November 2013 16:41
To: Laura Bailey
Subject: Planning Application 13/00321/OUT
Dear Lisa

Planning Application 13/00321/OUT was recently on the Agenda at Banbury Town Council’s Planning Committee Meeting. The application was discussed and Members agreed to re-affirm their position objecting to this application. Please find the attached written response to the original application

Regards,

Matt Coyne BA (Hons), MSc

Planning and Administation Officer

Banbury Town Council

Tel: 01295 817318

